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FEDERAL MINISTRY OF EDUCATION
FEDERAL GOVERNMENT GIRLS COLLEGE, IMIRINGI, BAYELSA STATE
INVITATION TO TENDER FOR THE 2018 CAPITAL PROJECT

Federal Government Girls College, Imiringi, Bayelsa State, was appropriated funds in the 2018 budgets and the college wishes to use the
fund for the execution of its projects accordingly, the college hereby invites interested and qualified contractors with relevant proven
competence and experiences to submit tenders for the execution of the following projects.

Would you like to view the full content? Login Not yet a Member Join Now

Whatsapp Notifications

Would you be interested in receiving Tender Notifications on WhatsApp? Join Here

https://etenders.com.ng/login/
https://etenders.com.ng/membership-account/membership-levels/
https://chat.whatsapp.com/J9vSvg1Zryw6kNNkibVwFt

